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 Hela Varshini Kolli Mariam Diba 

 Jayden Geoghegan Eghlls Haroun 

 Mina Maged Owais Mohammed 

 Isa Akbar Noon Ahmed 

 Mehek Khan Misha Murphy 

 Hafsah Nadeem Khadijah Ali 

 Armaan Kadeer Efrem Gessese 

Sports Stars Hamza Minhas Jun Hee Fong 

Wk  Date Event 

4 Thurs 25th June New Reception Children Open Day 

5 Fri 3rd July St. Clement’s Got Talent 2pm 

6  

Mon 6th July Yr. 6 Leavers Service - Cathedral 

Wed 8th July 

New Nursery Children Open Day 

School Councillors - London Trip to 

Houses of Parliament 

Fri 10th July  

End of Term Awards Assembly 

2:15pm onwards 

Year 6 Prom 

7  

Mon 13th 
Parent’s Evening  

3:30pm onwards 

Mon 13th -  

Wed 15th  
Yr. 5/6 Residential 

Thurs 16th July 
Yr. 6 Leavers Assembly  

9:15am start 

Fri 17th July Whole School Event 

Hello everybody! 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the fabulous summer weather 

before it disappears! 

 

Year 2 have been working hard at their SATs this week. I 

am sure they have all done really well.  

 

Last week was very busy with Cultural Week, the first St. 

Clement’s Carnival on Thursday afternoon and Sports Day 

on Friday. The children really enjoyed all of these and  

families, friends and carers were all very supportive with 

many volunteering to take part in workshops, attend the 

carnival and accompany us to the sports day on the train. 

 

Stay safe and happy. 

 

Des Ricketts - Vice Principal 

Year 2 SATs - are now over  
 

We would like to say well done to all the pupils in 

Year 2 who have been doing their SATs this week.   

 

They have worked really hard and behaved well  

during these tests. We expect some good results and 

they should all be proud of their efforts 

Year 5 performance at the Town Hall  

Tomorrow! 

 
 

Year 5 have been working very hard in preparation for a 

performance at the Town Hall, Birmingham on Saturday 

20
th
 June. It is to celebrate the 'Festival of Voices' in  

Birmingham. We are very excited to have been one of the 

schools chosen to perform and the children are very  

excited. Year 5 also helped to write some of the lyrics for 

the song 'Tim Travall and his Wondrous Watch' which will 

be performed by our children. What an honour! 

 

Mary Harris - Assistant Vice Principal. 
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A big THANK YOU to Mr Burton for organising a fantastic sports day 

last Friday - and to those of you who were able to attend and help 

out. It was a spectacular success with all children from Reception to 

Year 6 participating in a range of sporting activities and also enjoying 

the venue which was located within Sutton Park. Races were raced; 

javelins and beanbags were thrown; jumps were jumped; batons were 

passed; eggs were dropped; balls were kicked; ducks were fed; a good 

time was had by all! Family members, carers and staff also competed 

and the whole day had a real St. Clement’s family feel! I know some 

of us are already beginning our training for next year. 

A big thank-you to all the children and staff for a tremendous 

effort during Cultural Week, the art work was amazing. The 

week was finished off by an excellent carnival procession  

involving internationally acclaimed Dhol Drummers. Thank 

you to the parents who took part in the parent workshops 

and also for your support on the carnival afternoon. 
 

Mary Harris - Assistant Vice Principal 


